
 
 
  
 
 
19 March 2025 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Red nose week  
 
We are excited that this Friday, 21 March 2025, we will be celebrating Red Nose Day at 
Abbot’s Lea School.  
 
To support this wonderful cause, we will be selling Red Noses all week for £1 each. 
 
Students are encouraged to bring in their donations to purchase one, and wear it proudly on 
Friday.  
 
On Friday, students can also wear something red to show their support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher  
 
 


